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I am writing to provide you with advanced notice of the planned timetable for publication of 
the Second Supplementary Budgets for 2015-16. 

As I indicated in April this year, I intend to publish a second in year budget for 2015-16 and 
plan to table the Second Supplementary Budget for 2015-16 on 9 February. 

Given the Spring recess, I have agreed to delay moving the Second Supplementary Budget 
by a week until 8 March. This provides an additional week beyond the three-week period 
outlined in Standing Orders. 

I hope you find this update helpful. 
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